
Saltash Town Council Press Release 

Tackling weeds in Saltash 

Saltash Town Council agreed that herbicides will not be used to tackle weeding issues 
in the town. 

Any weeding issues that are a health and safety concern are to be reported to Cornwall 
Council for further action. 

Saltash Town Council will not carry out weed control within the town but where 
significant issues are reported the Service Delivery Department will use mechanical 
methods to remove the weeds, subject to the departments availability.  
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